
 

 

 

DATE:   April 19, 2021 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Brad Miyake, City Manager, 452-4096 
  City Manager’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: Bellevue School District Presentation – Dr. Ivan Duran 

 

At tonight’s meeting, the City Council is being joined by Dr. Ivan Duran, Superintendent 

of Bellevue School District. Dr. Duran will provide an overview of the school district’s 

Return to School efforts and plans for the Fall. He will also give a brief update on the 

budget and Fall enrollment numbers. 

Dr. Ivan Duran joined the Bellevue School District as Superintendent in July 2017. Prior 

to his role in Bellevue, Duran was deputy superintendent of the Dallas Independent 

School District in Texas —a district serving approximately 160,000 students. Duran has 

also served as assistant superintendent for elementary education for Denver Public 

Schools in Colorado. He has also served as principal supervisor, director of instructional 

technology, principal, assistant principal and teacher—all at public school districts in 

Colorado. 

Dr. Duran holds a doctorate in Education Leadership and Policy Study from the 

University of Denver, a master’s degree in Curriculum and Instruction from the University 

of Colorado, and a bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education. His doctoral work 

focused on leadership in two different groups of turnaround schools and the leadership 

practices that impacted student learning outcomes. 
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